
 

13 June 2023 

 

 

 
 
Dear resident, 
 

Have Your Say 
Draft Plan of Management and Master Plan for Hammond Park 

 
Hammond Park is one of our wonderful public parks and a favourite destination for 
the Inner West community. 
 
This open space is a crucial part of the Inner West since it is home to a number of 
sports facilities including Ashfield's first-ever cricket ground, which was 
established in 1875. 
 
In August 2022 we consulted the community about this well-loved open space.  
This input informed the draft Plan of Management and Master Plan. We are now 
inviting you to provide your feedback on the drafts. 

What are the key features in the Master Plan?  
• New accessible circuit footpath 
• New basketball half-court 
• New amenities block 
• Natural turf sportsground upgrade 
• New learners bike path 



 

There are two ways you can view the documents: 
1. In person at Council’s customer service centres in Ashfield and Leichhardt 
2. Online at yoursay.innerwest.nsw.gov.au/hammondpark 

 
How can I have my say?  

• In person on Saturday 24 June 2023, 10.30am to 12.30pm at Hammond Park, 
34 Henry Street Ashfield 

• Online at yoursay.innerwest.nsw.gov.au/hammondpark 
• Phone on 02 9392 5634 
• By mail addressed to Inner West Council, PO Box 14, Petersham 2049, ATTN 

Aaron Callaghan  
• Email your feedback to aaron.callaghan@innerwest.nsw.gov.au 

 

Final day for feedback is 24 July 2022. 

For any questions, please contact me on 02 9392 5634 or via email at 
aaron.callaghan@innerwest.nsew.gov.au. 

Sincerely,  

Aaron Callaghan 
Parks Planning and Ecology Manager 
Inner West Council 
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